
Submitter: Ezra Severin 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Requiring people to show up in person instead of mail-in voting will make it more 

difficult to vote for many folks. Mail in voting, with continued vigilance for genuine 

fraud, is more democratic and engages more of the electorate.  


